
Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: Bylaw Referral X2019.019-ZONE

From: Forbes, Christina D AGRI:EX <Christina.Forbes@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: December 11, 2019 2:37 PM

To: Lauri Feindell <lfeindell@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Bylaw Referral X2019.019-ZONE

Hello,

The Ministry of Agriculture supports these changes in line with the new Riparian Area Regulations and has no additional

comments.

Christina

Christina Forbes BSc, P.Ag | Regional Agrologist I Kelowna
p: 250-861-7201 | c: 250-309-2478
Email: Christina. Forbes@aov. be. ca

Generic Email: AariServiceBCOaov.bc.ca



Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: Bylaw Referral X2019.019-ZONE

From: Hedderson, Lisa <Lisa.Hedderson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>

Sent: December 11, 2019 4:18 PM

To: Lauri Feindell <lfeindell@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Bylaw Referral X2019.019-ZONE

Dear Lauri Feindell,

At this time, the Fish and Fish Habitat Protection Program will not be participating in the Bylaw Referral for the Regional
District ofOkanagan-Similkameen Project No. X2019.019-ZONE. The role of the DFO's Fish and Fish Habitat Protection

Program (FFHPP) is to protect and conserve fish and fish habitat in support of Canada's coastal and inland fisheries

resources, and to make regulatory decisions under the fisheries protection provisions of the Fisheries Act. The FFHPP is

specifically responsible for reviewing projects for which a s.35(2) Fisheries Act Authorization is required.

If you feel that the project proposes works, undertakings or activities that may result in harm to fish or fish habitat,

DFO's Projects Near Water website (http://www.dfo-mpo.Rc.ca/pnw-ppe/index-eng.html) includes information for

proponents on how to comply with the Fisheries Act, request a DFO review of a project, and request a Fisheries Act

authorization.

If you have any further questions about DFO's regulatory process or need general information, contact DFO's Fish and

Fish Habitat Protection Program toll free: 1-866-845-6776 or email: ReferralsPacific.XPAC@dfo-mpo.gc.ca.

Lisa Hedderson

Biologist
Fish and Fish Habitat Protection Program

Ecosystem Management Branch

Fisheries and Oceans Canada / Government of Canada

Biologists
Programme de protection du poisson et de son habitat

Direction des ecosystems

Peches et Oceans Canada / Gouvernement du Canada



Interior Health

December 9, 2019

Christopher Garrish

Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen

101 Martin St
Penticton, BC V2A 5J9
mailto:planning(a)rdos.bc.ca

Dear Christopher Garrish:

RE: File #: X2019.019-ZONE
Our interests are unaffected

The IN Healthy Built Environment (HBE) Team has received the above captioned referral from

your agency. Typically we provide comments regarding potential health impacts of a proposal.
More information about our program can be found at Healthy Built Environment.

An initial review has been completed and no health impacts associated with this proposal have
been identified. As such, our interests are unaffected by this proposal.

However, should you have further concerns, please return the referral to hbe(a)interiorhealtKca

with a note explaining your new request, or you are welcome to contact me directly at I -855-

744-6328 then choose H BE option.

Sincerely,

;i!t!T'v:^...-,'
" ^^l,f^

Mike Adams, CPHI(C)
Team Leader, Healthy Communities

Interior Health Authority

Bus: I-855-744-6328, Option 4 Kamloops Health Unit
Email: hbe(5)interiorhealth.ca 519 Columbia Street
Web: interiorhealth.ca Kamloops, BC V2C2T8


